
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Jay Morrow

RE: Student Board Member Liaison

DATE: November 1, 2024

At the meeting on October 21, the BOE decided to proceed with a student board 
member liaison. At that meeting, the following was decided:

• Two students would be chosen, after interviews.
• The interview team would consist of two (2) BOE members and superintendent.
• Students would begin participation, hopefully, at the meeting on January 13, and 

will be seated the remainder of the school year.
• Appointments, after this school year, would be yearly appointment (August-

May).  
• Students would be seated at a separate table and have a designated time to share.

Applications were accepted through the end of the school day, Thursday, November 
7. At the meeting on November 11, the BOE will need to decide:

• BOE representatives for interviews.
• Who vets the candidates?
• How many to interview?

Please plan to make final arrangements at the November 11 meeting.


